

ARCHDIOCESE OF DENVER

OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP

May 28, 2025

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Since its founding in 1998, The Catholic Foundation has been a beneficial and invaluable partner for me and my predecessors within the Archdiocese of Denver. The Catholic Foundation was established to inspire and facilitate charitable giving so that the mission of the Church will continue far into the future in the Archdiocese of Denver. The Foundation is legally separate from the Archdiocese of Denver, deliberately acting as a fiduciary intermediary for our Church and apostolates.

As a member of their Board of Trustees I am aware of the growth, benefits and the dedicated team at The Catholic Foundation. The team continues to:

- gather funds for the benefit of our parishioners and the Church;
- grow funds that are left to be endowed with their morally responsible investment funds; and
- grant to funds that support our parishes, schools, seminaries, and various apostolates that the donors have chosen to support.

Countless of the faithful within the Archdiocese have found The Catholic Foundation team knowledgeable, trustworthy, and helpful in the areas of planned giving, tax planning, and other charitable giving avenues. I am confident you will be in good hands with this team. Know of my gratitude to our Heavenly Father for your generosity, which ensures our Church continues to grow for generations to come.

May God bless you and your family.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+ Samuel J. Aguil

Most Reverend Samuel J. Aquila, S.T.L.

Archbishop of Denver